Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2013 8:10 AM

To: Silva, Brian

Subject: Re: Mills Square Park, Livermore - ACEH case RO0002908
Brian,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of a work plan for shallow soil sampling is extended to November 5,
2013.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

Sent from my iPad

On Sep 13, 2013, at 12:13 PM, "Silva, Brian" <bsilva@craworld.com> wrote:

Jerry-

I would like to request a 6 week extension for the submittal of the Work Plan for Shallow Soil Sampling
requested in your 7/17/2013 letter. Chevron and the City are still working out the details on how this
will be carried out. Additionally, the City’s original plan to have the renovation plan completed by late
July has been delayed and is still not complete. | have been in contact with Debbie Salgado from the City
and she is trying to get an updated schedule for me. | will follow this e-mail up with a phone call as well.
Thanks,

Brian Silva

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
10969 Trade Center Drive

Suite 107

Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Phone: 916.889.8908

Fax: 916.889.8999

Cell: 916.919.0403

Email: bsilva@CRAworld.com

www.CRAworld.com

Think before you print

Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!
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This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you are not the
intended recipient, please notify me at the telephone number shown above or by return e-mail and delete this e-mail and any copies. You are
advised that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon the communication without consent is strictly
prohibited. Thank you.



